I sent my Model 700 to an authorized repair center just before the end of las...

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) 2/11/2003 10:57:12 AM Dear Mr. Martin,
We apologize for the confusion. We did not print new rebate forms. The rebate coupon that you have will be honored. You are welcome to include a copy of this email with your coupon if you would like.

Customer (Brendan Martin) 2/7/2003 12:22;29 PM I sent my Model 700 to an authorized repair center just before the end of last year under the pre-1982 rifle safety modification program. When it was returned to me after the first of the year, the 520 rebate certificate had already expired. Since the program has been extended, can I get a new rebate certificate that hasn't expired?

